
 
Barrett Township Supervisors 

May 5, 2015  
 

A workshop/regular meeting of the Barrett Township Supervisors was held on 
Tuesday, May 5, 2015 at the Barrett Township Building on Route 390 in 
Mountainhome, Pa.  
 
Township Engineer Judy Stern Goldstein was present to discuss the Final Draft for 
the Sign Ordinance. 
 
Ralph Megliola made a motion to reconvene the meeting at 9:40 a.m. The motion 
was seconded by Paul Stotsenburg and carried. All Supervisors voted aye. It was 
noted that the previous meeting on Wednesday, April 28, 2015 was recessed. 
 
Ralph Megliola made a motion to go into Executive Session to discuss possible 
litigation. The motion was seconded by Loree Guthrie and carried. All Supervisors 
voted aye.  
 
Ralph Megliola made a motion to reconvene the meeting at 10:10 a.m. The motion 
was seconded by Paul Stotsenburg and carried. All Supervisors voted aye. 
 
As there were no further business or public comment, Ralph Megliola made a 
motion to adjourn the meeting at 10:20 a.m. The motion was seconded by and 
carried. All Supervisors voted aye. 
 
 
 
                                                            Respectfully Submitted, 
 


